

#### 6<sup>TH</sup> OCTOBER 2017

#### **Dates**

Wed 1<sup>st</sup> November 11am or Monday 13<sup>th</sup> November 1.30am Langley Moor Primary school visit day

Last day of half term Friday 20<sup>th</sup> October

Nursery reopens on Monday 30th October

# Late Pick Up Club

Your child can stay until 4:30pm for a charge of £8 (for 30 hour children) or £6 (for afternoon children). This is paid via Parent Pay. Please ask at the office for details of this.

Activities each evening are:

Monday – Arts and Crafts Tuesday – Messy Play Wednesday – Food /cooking activities Thursday -Outdoor play Friday -Music and dancing





# **Library Day Change**

Due to a time table change our library book day will be <u>Tuesday</u> from next week onwards.

#### Recycling

Please collect foil sweet wrappers (eg quality sweet wrappers).

# What are the children learning next week?

The children continue to be very interested in conkers and leaves. We are using these to develop our counting and mathematical skills, as well as practising colour sorting and size and shape comparison.



# **Harvest Food Collection**



Thank you for all your donations. They will be very much appreciated. Durham Foodbank reports that last year 16, 100 three day food supplies were given to people in crisis.

### Keeping Children Safe near Roads

Roads are becoming increasingly busy, and children under five can be very impulsive. Mini rucksacks with a single rein attached are available now from several companies on line, and seem an excellent idea for those children who are reluctant to hold the hand of an adult.





#### Christmas Cards

It seems very early to be mentioning this, but as the shops are now beginning to sell Christmas cards we thought we would mention our plans for cards this year. I

In the past, every child has brought dozens of cards in which takes up a lot of staff time to distribute and a lot of your time writing them –probably for them to end up in the bin.

This year, we would like to ask every child to bring one home made card (if you need a piece of card please ask) and address it to "All the children and staff". We will display these in the porch (or the Rainbow Room for the younger children). We think children will get more enjoyment from this.